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Subject
Clarity regarding CBI claims on Trade names  for public 
access

Hi Dr. Nakamura

As we try to incorporate the data you provided in the Feb. 17, 2004 letter,  we need clarification on the CBI 
claims made for the Table 1 of the fluoropolymer section.  CAS registry numbers  and 9CI Chemical 
names have been declared as CBI and generic names were provided, which were not claimed as CBI.  
However,  the public accessibility to the accession numbers / trade ID's you provided were inadvertantly 
claimed as CBI which I requested some clarity for.  These product Identities should be non-CBI.  If, 
however, these trade names do need CBI protection, I will use the Document Control Number and table 
cell number for the public reference number.  

Please let me know if the trade ID  status will be changed from  CBI to publically available.

Thanks 

Dr. Gregory Fritz
USEPA/OPPTS/OPPT/EETD
Industrial Chemistry Branch (MC-7406M)
1201 Constitution Ave., NW
Washington, DC 20460
EPA East Building  Cube  5133K
Telephone: (202) 564-8583
Fax:: (202) 564-8679


